Helen Tidmarsh (Mrs. Patrick) and her husband were partners in Tidmarsh Engineering. (Helen was listed on the
firm masthead in the City directory.) The firm handled gas burning equipment for heating and cooling.

- _aa Muriel Upham taught at Mansfeld Junior High School and lived to be 105 years old.

Georgia Vorhies (Mrs. C. T.) Her husband operated the U of A herbarium which was located 6 miles from town.
Georgia was one of the early leaders of the League, hosting meetings in her home, and attending state League events.
She and Ada McCormick headed the Tucson League’s first “Know Your Town” project.

Fredericka Vossler was born in Aima, NY on March 16, 1899 and died in Tucson on March 1, 1998. She was
employed by the Southern Pacific Railroad and served as third vice president on the Tucson League board.

Marie Wedel (Mrs. O.H.) Her husband was a History professor at the U of A.

Dr. Marguerite Steel Williams graduated from medical school in 1932. She was in a group practice named
Reynolds, Williams, and Wood located at 1401 N. Stone; her work was primarily at the Veterans Administration
Hospital. Marguerite is listed in Arizona Women Who made a Difference.

Old Tucson YWCA —circa 1940’s
Site of the first official meeting of the Tucson League



